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The cost for dinners is £2.15 per child/day or £10.75 per child/per week. You 

can pay via the School Gateway or by cash/cheque to the school office.  

Cheques to be made payable to Herts Catering  

 Deadline for photograph orders will 

be Friday 24th April at 3.15pm.   

Orders can be placed on-line via the 

photographers website. 

REMINDER ABOUT PAYMENTS:- 
 

Final instalment for Isle of Wight is overdue; (needs to be paid direct to office by 

cash / cheque) 

Year 6 Stanborough Lakes Outdoor Pursuits is overdue; 

Year 4 final instalment for Lincolnsfield is due 5th May 2015; 

Year 3 trip to Walton on Naze payment due by 1st May 2015. 

Creswick will be used as a Polling station but the school will be 

open as usual for pupils.  7th May 2015 

Year 5 are collecting EMPTY crisp 

packets.  If you have any please can 

you bring to the school office or give 

directly to a member of staff in Year 

5.  Many thanks. 

YEAR 3 TRIP TO WALTON ON NAZE 
 

Letters have gone out this week about the Year 3 trip to 
Walton on Naze.  Cost is £12.50 which  

includes lunch.  Permission slips and payment required  
By Friday 1st May 



 

   

 FRIENDS OF CRESWICK 
Summer Party Friday 8th May : 5pm—7pm 

Please return ticket orders with £5 cash and food requests form by Friday 1st May. 

All Creswick children welcome and must be accompanied at all times. 

 

Creswick Summer Fete Saturday 27th June: 11am—2pm 

If you would like to help please leave your  details at the office; 

If you would like an outside stall (£10 plus small raffle prize) please leave a  

message at the office for Sophie Wells.  

ISLE OF WIGHT 

PARENT MEETING:- 

 

WEDNESDAY MAY 13TH @ 

6.30PM 

 
There will be a Parent Only Meeting on 

Wednesday 13th May @ 6.30pm in the Studio.   

Year 4 and Year 2 Primrose will be 

swimming from Monday 27th 

April; (Year 4 for 10 weeks and 

Year 2 Primrose for 5 weeks). 

Don’t forget your swimsuit and 

towel 

 Please update the school  

office if you have any new 

contact details ie: phone 

numbers, email addresses 

etc.  Most of our  

correspondence is sent via  

e-mail.  

PIANO LESSONS 
Mrs Taylor who delivers piano lessons on 
Tuesdays to some of our pupils has two  

vacancies.  Preferably for children in year 3 
and upwards, however, if there are any year 
2 pupils who would be interested/committed 
for the term, they would also be considered. 

 
Please contact Mrs Taylor direct on 

pftuition@yahoo.co.uk 

BIKEABILITY FOR YEAR 5/6 

 The children from Years 

5&6 who have  paid for the 

Bikeability course are  

required to bring their 

permission/consent forms 

back to the school office 

ASAP. 

CHEERLEADING/STREET DANCE SESSIONS 
 

Unfortunately, due to the lack of numbers the 
morning session of Street Dancing has been 

cancelled.  This session has now been  
amalgamated with the Cheerleading session 

on Wednesday lunchtimes (please see  
attached letter from Apex). 


